
     
 

   
 
 
 

Nondiscrimination Statement and Notice of Nondiscrimination 
 
NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT  

Penrose Academy does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any 

education program or activity that it operates. Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title 

IX Coordinator. The notice of nondiscrimination is located at penrose.edu.  

 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION  

Penrose Academy does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any 

education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX and its regulations, including in 

admissions and employment.  

 

Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to Penrose Academy’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S. Department 

of Education’s, Office for Civil Rights, or both. The Title IX Coordinator at Penrose Academy is Andria 

Young, Director of Student Services. Penrose Academy’s Deputy Title IX Coordinators are Haleigh Trout, 

Assistant Director of Education, and Steffi Toth, Education Manager, located at 13402 N Scottsdale 

Road, Suite B-160. They can be contacted via email at Penrose Compliance or by phone at (480) 222-

9540 ext. 204.  

 

Penrose Academy’s nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located at 

penrose.edu/consumer-disclosures. 

 

To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a complaint of sex 

discrimination under Title IX, please refer to The Title IX Coordinator located at 13402 N Scottsdale Road, 

Suite B-160. They can be contacted via email at Penrose Compliance or by phone at (480) 222-9540 

ext. 204. 
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